
9. WEST LOTHIAN INTEGRATION JOINT BOARD STRATEGIC PLAN 
2016-2026  

 The Board considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Director summarising the progress made in finalising the draft 
strategic plan, outlining the responses to the consultation on the Strategic 
Plan and how these had influenced the plan’s development. 

 The Board did not consider the detailed information contained in the 
report, given that a decision had been taken earlier in the meeting that an 
adjourned meeting would take place on Thursday 31 March 2016 for 
consideration of this and other items of business relating to finances. 

 Decision 

 To agree to continue the report to the adjourned meeting, given that the 
figures presented in the report were subject to change. 

 


